
 
U.S. Department 
of Transportation 
Federal Transit 
Administration 

 
March 9, 2015 
 
Ms. Deborah Wetter 
General Manger 
City of Appleton d.b.a. Fox Valley Transit 
801 Whitman Avenue 
Appleton, WI 54914 
 
Re: Federal Transit Administration FY 2013 Triennial Review – Close Out Letter 
   
Dear Ms. Wetter: 
 
The Federal Transit Administration (FTA) has received and reviewed your responses to the         
FY 2013 Triennial Review Final Report. The City of Appleton d.b.a Fox Valley Transit has 
submitted the appropriate documentation to resolve all of the deficiencies identified in the 
aforementioned report.   
 
Please consider your FY 2013 Triennial Review to be closed.  If you have questions, please contact 
Cyrell McLemore at Cyrell.McLemore@dot.gov  or (312) 886-1625, or me at (312) 353-2789.   
 
Thank you for the cooperation shown to us throughout the Triennial Review process. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Marisol. R. Simón 
Regional Administrator, FTA Chicago 
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